CUP CHURCH WOULD LIKE TO
CONGRATULATE
ALL OUR 2023 GRADUATES

BLACKHAWK HIGH SCHOOL

Benjamin Cox — will be working at Starbucks in Beaver this
summer, stop in and have him whip you up a latte. His
future plans are undecided.

Rebekah McCandless — is working full-time at BIG CREEK
MISSIONS this summer. She plans to return home this Fall
and work in the Galleys of the Tug Boats in Pittsburgh.

Kent Rider — will be attending COMMUNITY COLLEGE OF
BEAVER COUNTY in the Fall for General Studies.

Joshua Ziegler — will be attending WRIGHT STATE
UNIVERSITY in the fall to major in Musical Theatre.

CLARION UNIVERSITY

Katie Sosnowski — graduated with a degree in Arts &
Entertainment. She will be working this summer at Diamond
Dance Academy and helping to manage dance competitions.

GENEVA COLLEGE

Emma Rider — graduated with a Bachelor of Science in
Psychology, with a Minor in Philosophy. She is employed by
the New Brighton Public Library as the Special Events
Coordinator.




